***********************************************************************************************

PUBLIC NOTICE
TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR


A public hearing will be held on Monday February 11, 2019 at 6:00 PM at the Boothbay Harbor Town Office at 11 Howard Street.  The intent of the meeting will be to solicit public input on the proposed zoning recommendations for the east side of Boothbay Harbor. Public comment will be heard as the Board of Selectmen follow election requirements in preparation of having warrant articles voted on at the May 3rd town meeting. 
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